
 
 

                               
                                 OXFORD MUSIC BOOSTERS 

                      2025 SPRING FUNDRAISER 
 

 

 

Dear Music Parent and Student: 

At the start of 2025, Wawa announced they were discontinuing the Wawa Shorti Coupon program. This 
came as a suprise to many who have used this program for years to help raise funds for students and 
athletes. As sad as this was to hear, it gave us the opportunity to try somthing new. We were looking for a 
company that would offer a quality product that we would not only want to sell, but something that could 
offer family and friends who don’t live close the possibilty of supporting their students.  

Century Resources is a company that offers all of that and more. We have chosen two brochures to choose 
from, and are sure you will enjoy them as much as we did.  Online ordering and shipping options make it 
easy for friends and family from all over the country to support our kids! Items shipped directly arrive on 
dry ice, assuring freshness! 

On Monday, March 24th or Tuesday, March 25th your child will be given all the information for you to 
review and get the fundraiser rolling. Information on how to access online ordering and shipped items will 
be attached as well.   

These fundraisers are a great way for students to earn funds for their accounts to use towards future trips 
and various music expenses. Build those account funds now to keep your costs down in the future!  

Happy selling! 

●​ Fundraiser Begins Monday, 3/24 or Tuesday 3/5  

●​ Orders are due by Monday, 4/7. LATE ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

●​ Turn in TALLY SHEET Below along with PAPER ORDER FORMS (you will get them backs at pick-up).  

●​ ONLY ONE check (no cash) per fundraiser tally form 

o​ Checks payable to “OMB.” NOTE: Return checks will result in a $30 NSF fee 

o​ In MEMO: Put student name & grade 

●​ Pick-up for local orders will be WEDNESDAY, 4/30 at Hopwells LGIA room between  
4 pm and 6 pm.   
​ * NO REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED FOR ITEMS NOT PICKED UP BY 6 PM 4/30/25                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
*Volunteers are needed from 3:45 pm to 6 pm on 4/30 to sort and distribute items. Look for an email from your 
band director with a Sign-Up Genius link.  
  

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Albright at oxfordmusicboostersfundraising@gmail.com. 

Thank you, 
Melissa Albright 
Fundraising Coordinator                             

 



 
 

                    
 

 
    OXFORD MUSIC BOOSTERS 

     2025 SPRING FUNDRAISER 
Tally Sheet 

Please return this form with your orders and ONE check or money order 

 

 

Student name __________________________________________________________________________           

 

Parent email: __________________________________________________________________________  

 

Grade ____________   

 

Phone ( ____ )___________ - ______________________    

 

Total number of items sold: _______________________ 

 

Total amount paid: ______________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 
 

               *ORDERS ARE DUE WEDNESDAY 4/9/24  
 

*Please return only this form and ONE CHECK or MONEY ORDER  payable to OMB for entire order  

with Student Name & Grade in Memo 

* NO REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED FOR ITEMS NOT PICKED UP BY 6 PM 4/30/25 


